
 
Create a Difference 

Daystar Montessori and Froebel school 

2021 ACADEMIC YEAR, TERM 1 
1ST PARENT CONFERENCE, ON SATURDAY 6TH FEBRUARY, 2021 

 
Dear Parents and Guardian, 

INVITATION: 
PARENT CONFERENCE ON 6TH FEBRUARY, 2021, 

AT DAYSTAR MONTESSORI AND FROEBEL SCHOOL AT 10:00 AM – 11:30 AM 
 
We wish all our Parents and Guardians a happy new year and welcome you all  
back to school. We are very excited to begin the new academic calendar, 2021 with 
you and to welcome our new parents and children joining the Daystar Montessori 
and Froebel School (DSMFS) Community. 
 
Please accept this as an invitation to our maiden Parent Conference for the 2021 
Academic Year. Matters to be discussed will include: 

1. Welcoming our new parents; and the DSMFS Community platform; 
2. The Daystar 2021 Academic Calendar; 
3. Challenges with the recommended NaCCa Text Books; 
4. Virtual Learning (Online access to School Text Book); 
5. Registration forms; Consent forms; Homework and Assignments; 
6. Extra- Curricular activities and After school programme (ASP); 
7. Any other concerns raised (30 minutes only). 

 
To ensure we observe and adhere to all Covid-19 Protocols, please note that 

I. The meeting will start on time and end at exactly 11:30 am;  
II. A representation of one Parent/ Guardian only to each child or children is 

required at the meeting; 
III. Parents are encouraged to come to the meeting without their children; 
IV. Parent/Guardian to confirm their participation with the School 

Administration via 0302904465 by 4:00pm on Thursday February 4th 2021,  
inability to confirm participation will considered as a desire to not 
participate in the meeting.  
 

We look forward to meeting with you and working towards executing a successful 
year in these challenging times for our children. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation and dedication. 
 
Warm regards 
From the DSMS Administration 
 


